
 

 

 

  

 
 
 
Ref. No. : Corp/SJN/L/VIII/20-0162 
 
South Tangerang, August 27, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF FINANCIAL SERVICES AUTHORITY  

Gedung Sumitro Djojohadikusumo 

Departemen Keuangan Republik Indonesia 

Jalan Lapangan Banteng Timur 1-4 

Jakarta 10710 

 

Attn.: Executive Head of Capital Market Supervisor 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject : Information Disclosure  

  

In connection with the provisions of POJK No. 31/POJK.04/2015 concerning Disclosure of 

Material Information or Facts by Issuers or Public Companies, we hereby inform you that on 

August 26, 2020, we signed a Cooperation Agreement on Motor Vehicle Credit Services worth Rp 

1,000,000,000,000.- (one trillion Rupiah) between PT Bank Rakyat Indonesia (Persero) Tbk (BRI) 

and PT BFI Finance Indonesia Tbk (BFI). 

 

This loan facility can be used for a term of 24 months effective since the date of signing of the 

agreement with each drawdown tenor of up to 48 months, and this facility is provided to support 

consumer motor vehicle financing. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

PT BFI FINANCE INDONESIA TBK. 

 

 

 

 

Sudjono 

Director 

 

With copies to:           

1. Executive Head of Non-Bank Financial Industry Supervisor 

2. Board of Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia 

3. The Indonesia Capital Market Institute 


